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Planning Wednesdays 

         Planning Time 7:40 – 8:40  
   

Period 1 8:49 – 9:29  

Period 2 with Announcements 9:30 – 10:15  
   

First Brunch:  A, AA, B, BB, C, D, E, f 10:15 0 10:30  

Period 3B 10:36 – 11:16  
   

Period 3A 10:21 – 11:01  

Second Brunch:  G, J, K, S, T, V and PE 11:01 – 11:16  
   

Period 4 11:22 – 12:02  

Period 5 12:08 – 12:48  
   

Lunch 12:48 – 1:28  
   

Period 6 1:34 – 2:14  

Period 7 2:20 – 3:00  

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
GENERAL 

 

The following quote is brought to you by Canyon's Leadership program to help spread encouragement 

and awareness during anti-bullying month:  "Kind words can be short and easy to speak, but their 

echoes are truly endless." --Mother Theresa 

 

THERE WILL BE A BOYS GOLF TRYOUT MEETING on Friday, October 24 at the beginning of lunch 

in room B-4. Anyone interested in trying out for the boys golf team must attend. 

 

ATTENTION COWBOYS:  Please be aware that any Halloween costumes that will be worn at school 

cannot violate dress code policy.  Shorts and skirts cannot be excessively short and shirts cannot show 

your midriff.  In addition, costumes cannot be excessively gory or bloody.  Lastly, you CANNOT wear any 

masks at school.   
 

DFYIT:  TODAY former Canyon athlete, Nate Longshore, will be speaking in the Gym. He will begin 

speaking at 1:00.  Please grab your lunch and join us!  This opportunity to hear Nate speak is open to all 

Canyon students and is being sponsored by the DFYIT club. Also, please don't forget that this is 

Socktober!  We are partnering with Family Promise to collect as many new pairs of socks as possible 

during the month of October.  Again while this is sponsored by DFYIT we would appreciate all donations 

- you don't have to be a club member to help this worthy cause - just bring in a new pair of socks - adult 

or child - bring to the assembly or bring to A-3 at any time during the month of October. 

 



  

CAREER SPOTLIGHT – Culinary Arts Do you have the drive or interest to be a Chef?  ROP offers 

Beginning and Advanced Culinary courses taught by current chefs.   Why not learn cooking techniques 

and practices with some of the best.  Classes fill quickly so stop by the ROP office to sign up today. 

 

COLLEGE OF THE CANYONS - Careers-on-the-Go!! Is having the following workshops for community 

members and students interested in learning more about these careers: 

 

Graphic Design - TODAY - 6:30PM-7:301PM - Golden Valley High Library 

Architectural Drafting - Thursday, Oct. 23rd, 2014 - 6:00PM-7:30PM - Mentry Hall Room 343 

 

MEETINGS 

 

CHECKMATES CHESS CLUB, YU-GI-OH and Vanguard and other board games meets every 

Wednesday and Friday in G-117.  Bring your lunch.  Questions, see Mr. Clark in G-117. 

 

The Bible talk club, TRUTH BE TOLD, will take place TODAY in room A-7 at lunch.   

 

THERE WILL BE A RED CROSS meeting today in room G-219.  If possible please bring two or three 

dollars for the bake sale on Friday. 

 

SENIORS 

ATTENTION ALL SENIOR BOYS!  Mr. Canyon applications are now up in the ASB Office!  If you think 

you have what it takes to become the 2014 Mr. Canyon, sign up now!  Applications are due by THIS 

FRIDAY with $20 to the ASB Office. 

 

SENIORS: 

It's time to start preparing for Graduation.  The first step is to order your Cap & Gown, Graduation 

Announcements, and your ‘official’ CHS Senior Class Ring! 

 

JOSTENS will be on campus accepting orders on:     

     

    Friday, Oct. 24th       

During Econ/Gov’t class OR Brunches and Lunch   

             Outside “B” Building 

 

     Ordering information has been distributed in class!!! 
Be prepared to bring your completed order form and down payment on these days.  DON'T FORGET 
EVERY SENIOR MUST TURN IN THEIR CAP & GOWN SIZES on these days! 
 
LOOK for the Order Day SPECIAL!!!  Every Senior ordering a Class Ring will receive a FREE Cap & Gown!!  

See your packet for details! 

 

SENIORS: The Stokes Educational Scholarship will be awarded to students planning on majoring in 

computer science or computer/electrical engineering. Minority students are particularly encouraged to 

apply. Scholarship recipients will receive paid tuition up to $30, 000 per year, a year-round salary, and 

guaranteed employment. To apply please visitwww.NSA.gov/Careers (Application deadline is 

November 15, 2014) 

http://www.nsa.gov/Careers

